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September 30, 2015

Dear La Crosse Common Council,

The La Crosse Community Housing Development Organization is a non-profit housing developer
working in the City of La Crosse. We are applying for a conditional use permit to demolish the
property at 421 Mississippi Street. We acquired this property from Associated Bank through a
foreclosure auction.

The original plan was to replace this home with a single-family structure as we have done elsewhere
in the city. However, other partners have been in discussion with us regarding the potential to do a
larger impact project involve multiple lots. This project would be done in partnership with Couleecap,
Habitatfor Humanity, the City of La Crosse's Community Developmentstaff, and our organization.

Our desire to remove the current structure is to prepare the lot for redevelopment as well as remove a
nuisance property from the neighborhood. The property was already blighted and vandalized at the
time we acquired it.

Ultimately ifthe largerproject does not come to fruition, then LCHDO will constructa single-family
home on the lot as we have done consistently throughout the city. This home would have an
estimated value of $130,000. In either case, a single home or a larger project, the existing house
would be demolished. We are simply asking for permission to demolish the house nowso it is no
longer an eyesore and nuisance to the neighborhood.

Thank

Todd Mandel

Project Director

La Crosse Community Housing Development Organization inc. is an equal opportunity employer and service
provider. auxiliary aids and services available upon request.


















